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Treasurer’s Report for November 22, 2015 

There was no Financial Committee meeting for the month of November. 

 

 Queens & Screams – Final Totals: 

o Our grand total for the event was $1,758.00 

o 50/50 Raffle - $130 

o Raffle Baskets - $60 

o Entry Donations - $1410 

o Tips - $106 

o Special Drink (704) - $52 

 

 GALA 2016: 

o I attended the webinar on Tuesday, November 10 about the housing sign-ups for GALA 2016.  This 

process will begin on January 18, 2016.  Singers have been provided with the necessary sheet to 

provide me with their information in order to secure housing.  This is due back to me by Monday, 

November 23, 2015. 

o The current game plan is to tally all monies acquired from the Farm Show after the Outdoor Show in 

February and then determine the distribution to singers so that they can receive their share towards 

their hotel and flight accommodations.  

o Our current balance in the savings account for GALA stands at $6,056.51 

 

 All treasurer reports are attached. 

 

Respectfully submitted to the board by Kevin Wagner, HGMC Treasurer, on November 18, 2015. 


